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I OPPOSE!!  Oregonians already voted on this issue and REJECTED it.  Shame on 

you for your blatant attempt to go around the voters on this issue.  Ranked choice 

voting is very unfair and not in the best interest of Oregonians and we already told 

you that at the ballot box.  This was not a partisan vote, as I have friends who are life 

long democrats and they voted NO on this issue.  You need to respect this decision 

already made by the people.  Spend your time on issues that will lower our taxes and 

boost the economy.   

thank you    

 


